
LQNN, INC.  
 

February 21, 2024 
 

Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item #1467074 Banh Pia (Hopia 
Cake) Mung Bean Durian between November 28, 2023 and February 20, 2024. 
 
This product may contain undeclared egg. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to eggs run the risk of 
serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
If you have any of this product remaining, please return the item to your local Costco for a full refund. 
 

 

Please call LQNN Inc. at (714) 949-7870 Monday through Friday: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. PT if you have any issues 
or concerns. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask you to please pass this letter to anyone to whom this 
product, Banh Pia (Hopia Cake) Mung Bean Durian may have been given. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Quach, COO 
LQNN, Inc. 


